Malden, Massachusetts
Date: November 17, 2022

Paper # 455-22

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Communication from the Committee on the Future of Maplewood Square:
The Committee on the Future of Maplewood Squate has nominated Bonita
McAllister of 26 George Street (Ward 6) to be appointed to the Committee.

Sponsored by Stephen Winslow and Carey McDonald, Barbara Murphy

Paper # 455 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Received to be placed on file, by the City Council, by nine (9) yea and zero (0) nay vote, the
City Council consisting of eleven members at their November 15, 2022 meeting.

Attest:

Yo

City Clerk



